Mr Cooper’s Class – Autumn Term 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the first half of the Autumn Term 2020.  I am delighted with the attitude that the children have returned to school with. They are polite, caring and have settled back into school routines very well. I hope we have a fantastic Autumn Term with lots of exciting activities planned along the way. We have been on a walk daily and this is really benefitting the children.

Curriculum: 
During this term our topic will be All About Me.  We will be using our circle time discussions, stories, SULP and play sessions to support and develop our understanding of our feelings and emotions.  We will also use play times to develop co-operative play and enhance our social skills.

In Maths we will follow the National Framework.  Homework for Maths will be set on a Monday to be returned on a Tuesday. The children will be doing their English work in class with their class teachers at this current time. Homework for English will be on a Tuesday evening. 
 
Physical Education:
PE will take place on a Monday /Thursday. 
PE kits need to be provided from home. T shirt shorts and trainers please

Nurture: 
During the term the children will be taking part in several Nurture activities in the afternoons. This will develop their Social, Emotional and Mental Health difficulties.

Notes:
- Please use the Class Dojo as a means of communication.  Please message staff to inform us of any relevant information and we will use Class Dojo to update you with information throughout the week.  
- If you would like to speak to me please feel free to call the school on 01782 550202.

If there is any further information you require please let me know.

Thank you Mr P.Cooper
